

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

11 October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

On Friday 5 November, Nursery are going on their first school outing to Cassiobury Park. We will be leaving school by mini bus at 9.30am to arrive for our fun learning sessions at the park for 9.45am. We will return to school by 12.00noon.

We will be meeting our play leaders at The Hub before setting off for carefully planned outdoor activities in the park. The activities have been chosen to support our nursery children's learning and will include making pictures with natural things and forest school fun.

We are hoping for dry, mild weather, but as this can never be counted on at this time of the year, it is most important that your child is adequately clothed for the trip with warm outerwear and decent shoes to walk in. They will need to bring a healthy picnic lunch; no sweets, chocolate or fizzy drinks in a plastic carrier bag (please not in a school bag).

The cost of this trip is £14.00 per child. Could payment please be made using the School Money On-line Payments System by Monday 1 November 2021. If you have any queries, please talk to the School Office and they will be able to provide you with a parent password.

As the children are so young, this outing can only go ahead with the help of parents who will come as helpers and escorts. We need one adult for every two children, which works out at four extra adults. Please let a nursery teacher know if you are able to help on this trip.

If you have any worries or questions about this trip, please speak to a member of staff in nursery at the end of your child's session.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Hewett Nursery Teacher Miss Akbar













